From: Ken Gutierrez

To: Equez, Judy

Cc: Assadzadeh, Candice; Roger Hobbs

Subject: [External] PR-2021-000787 (Site Plan Review)
Date: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 1:37:46 PM

Hi Judy! Per our recent conversation, on behalf of Roger Hobbs, we respectfully request that
the above-referenced case be continued to the October 28, 2021 Planning Commission

meeting.
Thank you,
Ken Gutierrez
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